From: Todd Schlemmer [mailto:todds@uci2.net]
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 8:37 AM

To: Madani, Mo

Subject: RE: Petition for Declaratory Statement before the Florida Building Commission

[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.

Mo,

I would like to formally request a retraction our Petition for Declaratory Statement submitted which is supposed to be heard at next week's Florida Building Commission meeting. Please let me know if you need anything else in order to do this.

Best Regards,

Todd W. Schlemmer

Vice President

5173 Shadowlawn Ave Tampa, Florida 33610 **Phone:** 813-386-6202 **Mobile:** 813-404-1881

ToddS@uci2.net